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To Date:09/03/15

The Assistant Registrar,

Right to information Commission
Khyber Pakhtunkhwa,

Peshawar

Subject: LETTER OF APPRECIATION

Respected Sir,

I am extremely thankful to your department for providing me with
documents relevant to my promotion case. | had written several letters and visited the
concerned departments several times in person but was unable to get the required
information.

I am also thankful to the Honourable Chief Minister for constituting such
an excellent department for helping those people in obtaining the required information
which are unavailable to the general public. I am surprised that the commission
fulfilled its duty in providing the information in time and hope that it will be much
easier to get justice because of this department.

Thanking You,
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< Assiétant

Prof. Dr. Toqueer Igbal.
Biochemistry Dept, Ayub Medical College, Abbottabad
Contact Number; 03005632152

Copy to:
PS The Honourable Chief Minister . KPK

. t;,\
ni
iy
.!‘Q ‘\\‘-
_ T '
Wy y—"'!"l L
7R B ol ) T
Xv ; , i ——— 1,
W \ - 1 Right% oussion |
: Nl CPIRNE LT e i
« 10 Ft i R I'
f/\ \- \ ‘ ,,/& - |Diary %o, /78¢. ]
re

Y & N L —
# Section: __k:g}:-J;

i Y




